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June 27, 2023 

Watermain and Combined Sanitary Sewer 
Replacement on Canvarco Road from Laird Drive 

to 45 m east of Laird Drive 
Contract: 22ECS-LU-08SU 

Start Date: February 21, 2023 
Original End Date: May 15, 2023  |  New End Date: September 15, 2023 

*Timeline is subject to change.

This notice provides an update on the replacement of the watermain and Combined Sanitary Sewer 
Replacement on Canvarco Road from Laird Drive to 45 m east of Laird Drive. 

The watermain work on Canvarco is complete. The next phase of the project involves sewer 
replacement work, and is expected to begin on July 4, 2023. To minimize the traffic impact, the work 
will be carried out during a combination of day and night shifts. The contractor is permitted overnight 
work to reduce traffic disruptions during peak hours. 

We know this project has an impact to all businesses and residents along Canvarco Road. We 
sympathize and appreciate your patience with the dust, noise, fencing and other inconveniences 
while we work to improve important City infrastructure. 

MAP OF WORK AREA 

WORK STATUS TO DATE 

To date the City's contractor has: 

• Completed watermain installation.

REMAINING WORK 

The City's contractor will complete: 

• Sanitary and storm sewer installation.

• Permanent restoration.
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WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION 

• You may experience dust, noise, and other inconveniences. The City will make efforts to reduce 
the impacts. We appreciate your patience. 

• The City will not be responsible for damage to any privately owned items on City property. 

NEED MORE INFORMATION? 

If you have questions about this construction project, please contact staff listed below, if you need to 
speak with staff on the construction site – please ask for the site inspector, respect physical 
distancing and wear a mask.  

Contract 22ECS-LU-08SU 

Field Ambassador 
Sunil Issac, 289-314-3127,  
field.ambassador2@GHD.com  

TTY Hearing Impaired Service 416-338-0889 (Daily 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., closed holidays) 

General inquiries 311 

Website toronto.ca/DonValleyWest 

 

Thank you for your patience. Building a great city takes time. Better infrastructure for all of us is worth the wait. 

mailto:field.ambassador2@GHD.com
https://www.toronto.ca/city-government/data-research-maps/neighbourhoods-communities/ward-profiles/ward-15-don-valley-west/

	Watermain and Combined Sanitary Sewer Replacement on Canvarco Road from Laird Drive to 45 m east of Laird Drive
	MAP OF WORK AREA
	WHAT TO EXPECT DURING CONSTRUCTION
	NEED MORE INFORMATION?


